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Subject: [EXTERNAL] PROPOSED DEVELOPMENTS - DA2023/0130 -109A
Church Street LIDCOMBE NSW 2141; Lot 1 DP 778492
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Good Evening

I wish to raise my concerns and strongly object to the proposed development - Organic
Waste Transfer Station (DA2023/0130).

I believe the development of such a site will greatly impact the community of Lidcombe;
which has continued to grow in its family environment and attracting several families
and young couples to the area.

I can't see how having a waste facility with waste transporters moving within the area is
beneficial to the family environment. A Lot of traffic goes through Church Street into
Lidcombe and the first thing they will see is waste transfer facility, is that what you want
people to think of when coming to Lidcombe.

People of the area have been waiting patiently for the Pippita Rail Trail to be developed
and to have such a facility in such close proximity to this route will severely hamper the
. experience of such a trail.

Clearly if this proposed development is approved, it will go against your vision for
Lidcombe and shows that you do not have the best interests of your residential
community at heart.

While I am one of many concerned citizens, I hope collectively this will be enough for
you to reconsider your stance on this proposal.

Thank you for your time in hearing my concerns.
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Kind Regards
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